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The Australian Aborigines’ League purpose holding a picnic at Panton Hill on Eight 
Hours’ Day, having received permission to use the grounds there. We hope to make 
new contacts and enable the local folk to meet us to mutual-advantage. As there will 
be a horticultural show in the hall we can help by our presence and prove quite an 
interesting side line. While we are primarily going out for a picnic and will, in all 
probability have some little sports gathering, we will also engage in boomerang 
throwing, gum leaf playing and possibly some singing, which should prove of 
interest. 


